
CBSE Chairman & Principal Meet – 21 October 2021 

 

A select group of Principals of CBSE Schools had the opportunity of meeting Chairman, CBSE, 

Shri Manoj Ahuja, during his official visit to Bangalore on 21 October, 2021. He was 

accompanied by Dr. Joseph Emmanuel & Dr. Swetha Singh. 

 

The august gathering took place at DPS North Campus, where discussions and feedback 

regarding the recent CBSE Initiatives, were shared by the Team of Principals. 

 

NPS Whitefield Principal, Ms. Alka Gupta, was among the choice group of Leaders, who 

shared her views and opinions, at this forum.  RO Bangalore Region, Shri. Ranbir Singh and 

CoE, Shri. Yash Makkar, Bangalore Region, were part of the Interaction. 

 

 

 
 


